
Watkins Glen Public Library 
2025 Summer Learning Program 
Parent/Guardian Consent Notice 

 

By registering a child for the Watkins Glen Public Library’s 2025 Summer Learning Program, 
parents, guardians, or caretakers consent to the following terms and conditions: 

1. Consent for Participation: 
The child(ren) registered are permitted to participate in the Watkins Glen Public Library’s 
2025 Summer Learning Program. 
 

2. Use of Photos and Media: 
The library may take photographs of program participants during events. These images may 
be used for library-related purposes, including but not limited to the library’s website, social 
media, newsletters, and promotional materials.  
 

3. Use of Public Computers and Internet: 
Children over the age of 8 may use the library’s public computers and Internet access, in 
accordance with library policies. 
 

4. Emergency Response: 
In the event of an emergency, library staff may contact emergency services (911) if 
necessary, prior to notifying the emergency contact provided. 
 

5. Medical Information and Allergies: 
It is the responsibility of the parent/guardian/caretaker to inform the library of any medical 
conditions, allergies, or special health concerns for the child(ren), and to ensure the child 
has the necessary medication or devices (e.g., EpiPen) if required. 
 

6. Emergency Contact Information: 
Parents or guardians should provide an emergency contact number in the event that the 
library needs to reach someone during the program. 
 

7. Any questions or concerns can be directed to Kelly Povero, Library Director, at (607) 535-
2346, or by email at poverok@stls.org 

 

By registering for this program, parents, guardians, and caretakers acknowledge and agree to 
these terms. 

 


